Dear colleagues,
 
I am delighted to announce that the practice level Winter Activity data that you have submitted is now available for you to access on the Primary Care Information dashboard.  There you will find practice level graphs showing GP availability, GP staff availability and Practices encounters by type. Graphs showing this information as a percentage are also available.   The individual practice level data/ graphs will be updated on a weekly basis and it is not too late for practices who haven’t submitted data to date to start submitting. 
 
If you do not have access to the PCI Dashboard then please go to the webpage at https://www.isdscotland.org/Health-Topics/General-Practice/PCI/Accessing-PCI/ which has step-by-step instructions. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you again for taking time to submit this data when we know how busy you all are at the moment.  As at 10th Feb we have had 745 separate submissions from a total of 236 practices across Scotland. Please keep collecting this data or start collecting the data and submitting it on a weekly basis so that we can really understand how busy general practice is at the moment.   Further information about the data collection and guidance documents are on available on the PHS website General Practice | Home | Health Topics | ISD Scotland
 
If you experience technical difficulties with this online survey or have technical queries regarding its functionality, please email phs.generalpractice@phs.scot
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